
From: Sarah Kramer 

Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 9:39 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Support for Motion Combatting Antisemitism 

Hi, 

My name is Sarah Kramer and I am a resident of Richmond Hill (postal code L4C 7S6). 

I am emailing you today to support the motion put forward by Karen Cilevitz to urge the 

federal government to convene a second National Summit to Combat Antisemitism in 

Canada. There has been a rise in antisemitism in Richmond Hill and the Greater 

Toronto Area and action must be taken in order for the Jewish community to remain 

safe. As Counsellor Cilevitz mentioned there has been arson, gunfire, violence, boycotts 

and intimidation of Jewish businesses in the GTA, especially since October 7, 2023. It is 

extremely stressful and fear inducing for the Jewish community and this should not be 

acceptable in Canada. I support this motion put forward by Counsellor Cilevitz to 

combat antisemitism in Richmond Hill, the Greater Toronto Area, and Canada. 

Thank you, 

Sarah Kramer 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

